
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

January 14, 2005 
 
 
Ms. Ann Hopkins      OCD-HW-C/E-05-0016 
Environmental Enterprises of Florida, Inc. 
314-B West Landstreet Road 
Orlando, Florida 32824 
 

Orange County-HW 
Environmental Enterprises of Florida, Inc. 
FLR000006353 

   Warning Letter Response 
 
 
Dear Ms. Hopkins: 
 
The Department is in receipt of your January 10, 2005 response to Warning Letter 04-024.  Your 
response indicates that Environmental Enterprises of Florida, Inc. (EEFI) accepted a shipment of 
material from Eckerd Corporation as non-hazardous as described by Eckerd Corporation.  
During the sorting process it was discovered that the shipment contained hazardous waste.  The 
Department accepts that receipt of the shipment as non-hazardous was not the result of any 
action on the part of EEFI and agrees to remove any penalties, but not the violations, associated 
with transportation and storage of the waste. 
 
Please be aware, it is the responsibility of Environmental Enterprises of Florida, Inc. to ensure 
wastes accepted for transportation are shipped using the appropriate DOT shipping papers.  
Should Environmental Enterprises of Florida, Inc. ever encounter the same situation again, 
where hazardous waste has been unknowingly accepted for transportation, you should 
immediately notify the Department of the situation. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 

      
_______________________ 

      Lu Burson 
Environmental Manager 
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Jeb Bush 
Governor 

Department of 
Environmental Protection 

Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 

Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 

Printed on recycled paper. 

Colleen Castille 
Secretary 

"More Protection, Less Process" 


